
 

This message has been approved for distribution as part of the Daemen 
College’s COVID-19 official response.  
  
Dear Students, 

With a new day comes new updates. Due to Gov. Cuomo’s workforce reduction mandate, some 
of Daemen’s operations have been adjusted.  
Here are some of the hours of operation: 
Dining Services 

         Dining Hall Daily Schedule 

o   11 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
o   4:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

         The Wildcat Den is CLOSED until further notice 

         78West CLOSED for the remainder of the semester. 
Shuttle Services (New Routes: see Shuttle Schedule) 

         Monday – Friday: 7 a.m. – 7 p.m. 

         Saturday and Sunday: 10:30 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

         Please NOTE: Shuttle routes will be different. (Again see  Shuttle Schedule)  
         You can still track the shuttle at www.daemen.edu/shuttle 

         For all shuttle information, visit www.daemen.edu/transportation 
RIC 

         Monday – Friday: 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

         For more information, go to https://libguides.daemen.edu/home 
Facilities 

         Facilities will be on campus on a limited basis for cleaning and sanitizing.  

         Please continue to use the maintenance work order system for issues on 
campus: https://requests.daemen.edu/Tickets/New. 

 Campus Safety 

         As always, Campus Safety is available 24/7-365 in the Wick Center Lobby or by 
calling 716-839-SAFE (ext. 7233). 

  

Robert Mead-Colegrove 
Assistant Dean for Campus Safety and Operations 
Daemen College 

4380 Main Street, Amherst, NY 14226 

1st Floor Wick 

716 839-7688 

rmeadcol@daemen.edu | daemen.edu 
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